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CONSTRUCTION COMES TO A CLOSE AT THE SARATOGA SPRINGS CITY CENTER
Completion of the City Center; Ribbon Cutting Ceremony June 11

SARATOGA SPRINGS, N.Y. --- The Saratoga Springs City Center expansion construction is coming to a
close. The official ribbon cutting ceremony is taking place prior to the start of Saratoga’s Flag Day parade
onJune 11" at 11: 00 a.m.

The majority of work left to be done is on the exterior of the City Center building. Panels are going up
to finish off each entry way, along with the glass for the lighted main entry and the new lettering on
the canopy. As the interior construction comes to a close, other renovation projects will start. The Main

Hall is expected to get an overhaul, with a new sound system in the works, as well as some acoustical
upgrades.

On September 11" of this year, the City Center is unveiling a sculpture, made from the steel of the
World Trade Center, named “Tempered by Memory” to commemorate the 10" anniversary of 9/11.

For more information and updates on the Saratoga Springs City Center, please visit
www.saratogacitycenter.org or go to their official blog at www.saratogacitycenter.org/?cat=11.
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The Saratoga Convention & Tourism Bureau is an independent, not-for-profit destination marketing
organization with the mission of attracting group business to the Saratoga area and to serve as a liaison
between group buyers and local businesses. Visit www.discoversaratoga.org




